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BUFFALO IS LOSING FOUR OF ITS FEW PUBLIC
COMPANIES. WHAT DOES THAT MEAN?
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Hodgson Russ LLP partner John Zak was recently featured in a Buffalo Business First 
article, “Buffalo is Losing Four of its Few Public Companies. What Does That
Mean?” In the article, John addresses the trends of Buffalo-based public companies
relocating from the area, filing for bankruptcy, and being acquired by other
businesses.

Read the full article here.
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